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Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a very warm welcome to the high level delegation of Greece during this third cycle of the UPR.

Despite a decade of austerity and the COVID-19 pandemic, we applaud the Hellenic Republic for supporting the rights of its workers by ratifying the ILO Violence and Harassment Convention (C190). We also commend Greece for having created an integrated network of 63 structures for the prevention and treatment of all forms of violence against women across the country.
We recommend that Greece:

(i) Implement measures to increase women in entrepreneurship; and

(ii)  Adopt a coherent strategy to ensure universal access to education, especially with regard to students requiring Special Education Needs (SEN).

We wish Greece a successful review. Thank you.
